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Regular Meeting                                          

Nameoki Town Trustees

July 10, 2017
Supervisor Randy Presswood called the regular meeting of the town Trustees to order.  Clerk Hawkins led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Supervisor Presswood asked Town Clerk, Helen Hawkins to record the roll call.  Present other than Supervisor Presswood was Trustee Edwards, Trustee Foster, Trustee Abel and Trustee Nemsky.  A motion was made by Trustee Edwards, second by Trustee Nemsky, to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the previous budget hearing and the regular meeting, since each Trustee had a copy and approved them as printed.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.

COMMUNICATIONS:

A letter from Social Security regarding reimbursement for a former GA recipient was discussed letting everyone in attendance know that we are getting $10,750.00 back into the GA account.
BILLS:

A motion was made by Trustee Nemsky, second by Trustee Abel to pay the bills.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  Trustee Foster then made a motion second by Trustee Edwards to approve the payroll.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Trustee Edwards read the Treasurers Report dated July 10, 2017.  A motion was made by Trustee Edwards, second by Trustee Abel to approve the report as read.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

None.

OLD BUSINESS:

Supervisor Presswood stated that on the next Ameren electric bill, we are not paying for the lights until Ameren can tell us where these twenty-one lights are located.  
The Board then looked over a bid for the electric in the township building from Alert Electric.  The board agreed upon 1 and 3 of the bid.  A motion was made by Trustee Nemsky and second by Trustee Edwards.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.

Supervisor Presswood asked about the bids for the Highway Equipment for the Road Department.  Highway Commissioner Luehmann said that he is still working on getting more bids for the equipment.

NEW BUSINESS:

None.
TOWN OFFICIALS COMMENTS:

Trustee Foster wanted to recognize the guys from the Highway on the fine job they did on D’Lynn.  He was walking his dog the other night and said there are a lot of happy residents in that area.
Town Clerk Helen Hawkins said she would like to thank Chris Hankins for his help in finding an electrician for the township.   
PUBLIC INPUT:

Nick Cohan asked about the money that was reimbursed to us for a person who had used our GA fund.  He also stated that he likes how good it is to see everyone in harmony at the township.
There being no other business a motion was made by Trustee Foster, second by Trustee Nemsky to adjourn the meeting until July 24, 2017 at 7:00 P.M.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
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